Sølvi Lillejord, 09:40 27/6/2001 +, greetings,

Status: U

Return-Path: <solvi.lillejord@psyph.uib.no>

Received: from alf.uib.no ([129.177.30.3]) by ccs.sut.ac.th (Netscape Messaging Server 3.62) with ESMTP id 304

for <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Wed, 27 Jun 2001 14:39:54 +0700

Received: from ipp-84-155.psych.uib.no (psyph.uib.no) [129.177.84.155]

by alf uib no for cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th with esmtp (Exim 3.16)

id 15F9ve-0003Xg-00; Wed, 27 Jun 2001 09:40:02 +0200

Message-ID: <3B398DD7.474D5E10@psyph.uib.no>

Date: Wed, 27 Jun 2001 09:40:07 +0200

From: Sølvi Lillejord <solvi.lillejord@psyph.uib.no>

X-Mailer: Mozilla 4.73 [en] (Win98; I)

X-Accept-Language: en MIME-Version: 1.0

To: CIA Public Relations < cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject: greetings,

References: <20010620044311328.AAA232.233@cia_n>

Content-Type: text/plain; charset=iso-8859-1

Content-Transfer-Encoding: 8bit

Dear Professor Umaly,

thank you for your kind mail message and for remembering me with the contact person in Shanghai. I will try to establish contact with the TV University as soon as we start planning our trip in greater detail.

You are welcome to come back on proposals for further co-operation with one of the universities in your region. We can stay in touch on that question. The next four years I will be in a post-doctoral position, working on a project on learning implications in educational settings based on ICT versus campus-based education (Higher education).

I trust that you arrived safely in Bangkok after the trip to our Norwegian fjords, and that you got back home with good memories. We (norwegians) were most relieved that the weather turned out so nice - we know how it CAN be!! I have tried to send you a mail before, but I got it in return. Let us hope for better luck this time.

Kind regards from Sølvi L.

CIA Public Relations wrote:

- > DR. SOLVI LILLJORD
- > Projektkoordinator
- > Hovedfag i pedagogikk
- > Universitetet i Bergen
- > Christiesgt 13
- > 5020 Beregen
- > Norway

>

> FAX: 55 58 4860

> Dear Dr. Lilljord,

> Dear Dr. Emjor

mension (2)

Sølvi Lillejord, 09:40 27/6/2001 +, greetings,

```
> Once again, thank you very much for your kind hospitality and warm welcome
> during the SIU-ACA Conference in Bergen. It was in deed a great pleasure and
> honor meeting you and joining you in the panel of discussion. I really
> enjoyed your paper and hope some kind of collaboration could be developed
> between your university and some Asian universities which may be of interest
> to you.
>
> There is a new president of Shanghai TV University as the old one whom I
> knew has retired. Our major contact person is:
>
       LIU MINLI
>
>
       Director, International Liaison Network
       Shanghai TV University
>
>
       No. 25 Fuxin road
>
>
       Yangpu District
>
       Shanghai 200092
>
       P.R. China
>
       FAX: 86 21 650 27 685
>
>
       Email: stvungy@online.sh.c
>
> I wish you a pleasant and fruitful visit to China. If you have the chance to
> extend your visit to Thailand, please let me know.
> With best regards.
> Sincerely,
> Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly
> Director, CIA
```

Joanna Boddens-Hosa, 14:48 20/6/2001 +, Re: NOTE OF THANKS AND POSSIBL

Status: U

Return-Path: <joanna.boddens-hosang@noragric.nlh.no>

Received: from bukk.nlh.no ([128.39.176.2]) by ccs.sut.ac.th

(Netscape Messaging Server 3.62) with SMTP id 425

for <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Mon, 25 Jun 2001 20:49:28 +0700

Received: (gmail 19905 invoked from network); 20 Jun 2001 12:47:59 -0000

Received: from norpc25.nlh.no (HELO fs1ghz) (128.39.179.40)

by bukk.nlh.no with SMTP; 20 Jun 2001 12:47:59 -0000

Message-Id: <3.0.5.32.20010620144813.007a6870@noragric.nlh.no>

X-Sender norjbh@noragric.nlh.no

X-Mailer: QUALCOMM Windows Eudora Light Version 3.0.5 (32)

Date: Wed, 20 Jun 2001 14:48:13 +0200

To: "CIA Public Relations" <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

From: Joanna Boddens-Hosang <joanna.boddens-hosang@noragric.nlh.no>

Subject: Re: NOTE OF THANKS AND POSSIBLE LINKAGE

Cc: gry.synnevag@noragric.nlh.no

In-Reply-To: <20010620041715250.AAA232.260@cia n>

Mime-Version: 1.0

Content-Type: text/plain; charset="iso-8859-1"

Dear Ruben,

Thank you for your kind words. I also enjoyed meeting you and all the others in the group and look forward to continued collaboration. I will keep your invitation in mind! One never knows when an opportunity arises.

As for your suggestions about linking Maejo University with Noragric, the best person to respond to this is Gry, who is now familiar with the Change Tropics project, and who is the best person to answer your question. By copying my response to her, I am asking her to contact you directly on this. She is in the midst of a full-day meeting at the moment and summer holidays are upon us soon, but I hope she finds the time to respond.

Best wishes,

Joanna

At 11:17 20.06.01 +0700, you wrote:

>JOANNA A.A. BODDENS-HOSANG

>NORAGRIC

>Center for International Environment and Development Studies

>Agricultural University of Norway

>P.O. Box 5001

>N-1432 As

>Norway

>

>Dear Joanna,

>

Center for International Affairs

No. 1432 /2944

Date 2 6 JUN 2001

70/6/01/21

Joanna Boddens-Hosa, 14:48 20/6/2001 +, Re: NOTE OF THANKS AND POSSIBL

>Once again, please let me reiterate my sincerest appreciation and gratitude >for the assistance and warm welcome that you have extended to me during the >meeting in Oslo. It was also a great pleasure meeting you and knowing you >personally > >I would be most grateful if you could give me information as to how NORAGRIC >and the Agricultural University of Norway could possibly help the young >EARTH ASIA initiative at Maejo University in Chang Mai, Thailand organize >some training courses in Leadership and Change Management as it relates to >sustainable agriculture and natural resources development. Maejo University >was the venue of the EARTH ASIA organizational meeting and will also be the >venue of the next ASIA meeting. Maejo University is the oldest agricultural >university in Thailand. They have an International Education and Training >Center where we intend to hold such training courses. It will be linked with >the EARTH ASIA program. I have talked to Leif regarding this possibility. I >wonder if NORAGRIC would be interested to cooperate in this field. Are there >teaching-learning materials on sustainable agriculture available from your >organizations? > >I hope you would have the opportunity to visit Thailand in the near future. >Please let me know > >Once again, thank you very much for everything and my best regards. > > >Sincerely. >Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly >Director, CIA > > Joanna Boddens-Hosang Information Officer Centre for International Environment and Development Studies, Noragric P.O. Box 5001 N- 432 Ås Nerway Tel: +47-64-94 87 90 F. +47-64-94 07 60 E mail: norjbh@noragric.nlh.no http://www.nlh.no/noragric